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Valerie Winn 
Chief 
State Agency Relations 

  77 Beale Street, B10C 
          San Francisco, CA  94105 

 
          (415) 973-3839 

          (415) 973-7226 Fax 
          valerie.winn@pge.com 

 

April 13, 2015 VIA E-MAIL  
 
 
Mr. Rob Oglesby 
Executive Director 
California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA  95814-5512 
 

Re: Docket 15-IEPR-03:  Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s Provision of Demand 
Forecast Forms 1.1a; 1.1b; 1.2; 1.3; 1.4; 1.5; 1.6a; 1.6b; 1.6c; 2.1; 2.2; 2.3; 3.2; 3.3; 3.4, 
4, 6, and 8.2 
 
 
Dear Mr. Oglesby:   
 
The accompanying compact discs contain Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s (PG&E) 
response to the California energy Commission’s (CEC) request for information on 
historical and forecast electricity demand.  The CEC adopted the forms and instructions 
for this request in December 2014.   
 
PG&E is also providing an application for confidential designation for a subset of the 
data in these forms.  For ease of review, two electronic sets are provided – one 
confidential version and one with the confidential cells redacted.  PG&E requests that 
the Commission promptly grant this request to ensure protection of this confidential, 
proprietary, and competitive-sensitive trade secret information. 
 
Please note that, as a general matter, the forward-looking information contained in this 
response is preliminary in nature, given that future events and regulatory decisions that 
have not been taken into account are likely to occur and these events and decisions 
may significantly affect the information in this response.  Thus, PG&E does not purport 
that the information contained in this response will reflect actual future forecast 
outcomes.  
 
We value the cooperative and collaborative working relationship we have with the CEC 
and with your analysts.  Please feel free to contact with me any questions or concerns 
you may have. 
 

https://efiling.energy.ca.gov/Lists/DocketLog.aspx?docketnumber=15-IEPR-03


  

PG&E Submission of 2015 IEPR Demand Forecast Forms -   
April 13, 2015 
Page 2 

 

 
















	Document.pdf
	Document.pdf
	02_IEPR_041315 CoverLetter-PUBLIC
	03_PG&E 2015 IEPR ConfidAffidavitDemandForms-PUBLIC




